
From: Andrew Wu   
Sent: Sunday, May 10, 2020 12:14 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Stop the 41 Storey KDA Plan at Yonge / Bernard! 
 
  
To whom it may concern, 
 
My name is Jinghao (Andrew) Wu and we lived at 5 Shaftsbury Ave, Richmond Hill, ON L4C9K6 
 
When we first heard this proposal, it's such a nightmare to all the neighbors nearby in the affected 
area. 
 
There are always few key factors impact the perple's concern: 
1. The tremendous density this projects put will make this residence area busier and traffic than 
anywhere nearby, make everyone in and out completely trouble and particular for the senior people. 
2. With the more people into this area, I don't think the nearby education system can afford, which 
make us facing lots people into the school system and increase students number in each class and 
eventually make the education quality drop significantly. 
 
Therefore we completely want to ask for STOP this project at Yonge / Bernard, how come Ontario 
government still have the lock-down request and ask everyone stay at home, but you guys are 
making and want to pass the project when everyone is staying at home, and not let everyone 
efficiently knowing this news? 
 
Feel free to reach out us by email or phone at 
 
Thanks, 
Andrew 
 


